
December 12, 1962 

Dear Mr. Atiyeh: 

I take this opportunity to send you 
warmest greetings for Christmas and ID.:3 best wishes 
for a Happy and Prosperous New Year. 

I hepe that we all may so conduct 
ourselves with wisdom, courage and unselfishness 
that our children and our children's children may 
enjoy the rea~ization of man's age-long prayer for 
peace and goodwill. 

Please extend my best wishes also to 
the Scouts and Scouters of your Council and to your 
Scout Executive and all his sta£f. 

Mr. Victor G. Atiyeh 
6o5 S • W. Tenth Street 
Portland 5, Oregon 

Sincerely, 
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Mr. Vietor G. Atiyeh 

605 s. W. Tenth Street 

Portland 51 Oregon 
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